AN Metropolitan State College

Department of Mathematical Sciences
April 3, 1987

Dr. Edward Doran

Front Range Community College
3645 W. 112 Ave.

Westminster, CO 80030

Dear Dr. Doran:

I apologize for not writing you sooner, Thank you very much for agreeing to
participate in the MAA panel on "Articulation Agreements and the Transfer of
Mathematics Credits." I have enclosed some of our newsletters as well as a

letter from the Program Chairman, Dr. Gilbert Orr.

Again, thank you for graciously assenting to help us with our program. Your
expertise in this area will certain contribute to the success of the panel.

Sincerely,
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Frieda K. Holley, Chair
Rocky Mountain Section of the
Mathematical Association of America

X¢: Dr. Gilbert QOrr
Dr. William Emerson
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